[Input-to-CCTRT] Request for extension of deadline for public comments to the CCT-RT Draft Report

Olof Nordling olof.nordling at icann.org

Wed Apr 12 17:10:17 UTC 2017

• Messages sorted by: [date] [thread] [subject] [author]

Dear Jonathan,

On behalf of the GAC Chair and Vice-Chairs, this is a request to you as Chair of the CCT Review Team, for the Review Team to consider an extension of the deadline for public comments to the CCT Review Draft Report. In order to duly consolidate and provide comments from the GAC to this important report, the GAC would need an extension of the deadline until at least mid-May, and preferably to the end of May. Hoping that this request will be seen in a positive light with a view to enhancing feedback to the report, the GAC and its leadership is looking forward to your response.

Very best regards

Olof Nordling

Vice President, Policy Development and GAC Relations

Branch Manager, ICANN Brussels office

ICANN

6 Rond Point Schuman, B-1040 Brussels, Belgium Tel.: +32.2.894 7400 Mobile: +32.475.420805

E-mail: olof.nordling at icann.org>

www.icann.org<http://www.icann.org

----- next part -----

An HTML attachment was scrubbed...

URL: <http://mm.icann.org/pipermail/input-to-cctrt/attachments/20170412/083db28e/attachment.html>

• Messages sorted by: [date] [thread] [subject] [author]

More information about the Input-to-CCTRT mailing list